
 

Northwest Harris County Aggie Mom’s Club  

 

Howdy Aggie Moms! 

Summertime is almost here and that brings the end of an academic year and also the last general meeting 

until next August’s Howdy Party. We will be recognizing our Senior Moms with a special gift and installing the 

new board and President, Stephanie Collums! I will actually have something for everyone so make sure to 

come and celebrate my last meeting as your President.  Don’t forget to review the bylaw changes that have 

been recommended by our Parliamentarian, Kim Lindenfeld, and her committee. We will be voting on the 

changes at this meeting. They are attached to this newsletter as well as last month’s newsletter.  

It has been such an honor this year to serve as your President and I can’t thank you all enough for all your 

support, encouragement, hard work and just plain fun! Keep reading for some Save the Dates for next year 

and make sure to invite all those new Aggie Moms to the club as you run into them over the summer. We will 

kick off next year with a huge Howdy Party to welcome everyone back! I hope to see you next Tuesday! 

Northwest Harris County Aggie Mothers’ Club 
May General Meeting 

Induction of New Board Members & Aggie Mom Graduation 

Tuesday, May 9th, 2017 
Houston Distributing Company 

7100 High Life Drive 
Houston, Tx 77066 

We will also be drawing for Book Awards!! 

Membership Special – Renew your membership by May 31st and pay only $30! 

Boutique Craft time at 6pm – Come sit, sand and visit! 

Social Time & Refreshments 6:30pm and Meeting starts at 7:15pm  
Bring food and get an extra door prize ticket.  

If you know any families that their students have recently gotten their Aggie acceptance letter, please invite 
them to come join the club! We welcome new Aggie Moms all year long! 

THANK YOU to Kiersten, Kristen & Melody for all your hard work putting together the Care 
Packages for our students and organizing the delivery!  Thank you to all the members that 

baked goodies, help assemble the care packages and formed an encouraging hug line at 
delivery! It was so much fun and a huge success!! 



 

Come next Tuesday, May 9th and join in the fun, eat some delicious food and visit with friends while we 

recognize our moms with seniors, vote on some bylaw changes, install the new officers and committee chairs 

and then say goodbye for the summer! 

Thank you all for making this a great year for me and our students! 

Northwest Harris County Texas A&M University Mothers' Club is an organization that promotes and supports Texas A&M University 

students and their families.  We truly appreciate your support of our club! 

 

Gig’em & God Bless, 

Summer Perkins 

NWHC Aggie Mother’s Club 
Club President 2016/17 
281-732-8999 
summer@nhh-realty.com 

LOOKING AHEAD – Save the Dates 

Howdy Party 2017/18 – August 8th  

Shop ‘Til You Drop Boutique @ Berry Center – September 9th  

Hullabaloo Huddle Scholarship Fundraiser (A&M vs. Florida Gators) – October 14th  

Fall Care Package Delivery – December 4th 

Be looking for our Summer Mixer Dates to be published and then please help get the word out 

to new Aggie Moms to come learn about our club and join in the fun! We will post them on the 

website www.nwhcaggiemoms.org  and Facebook page “Northwest Harris County Aggie Mom’s 

Club” once they are determined. 

http://www.nwhcaggiemoms.org/

